
 

 

Last Call! 

Register for Section Meeting NOW! 

April 19-20 

Windsor Locks, CT 

 

I hope you enjoyed a glorious sunny weekend, finally!  This is the 
last call for Section Meeting Dinner and Hotel Block.  We have had 
amazing response, with  57 people signed up to attend dinner in the 
New England Air Museum on Friday 4/19. If you would like to attend 
dinner or use the hotel block, the deadline is April 4th for both. 
 Please use Cheddar Up to make your dinner reservation. Looking 
forward to a wonderful event! 

 

  

Beth Young 
Chair  

ENE Chapter 

  
 

 

 



Use this link to register. You can choose to pay online through the link or 

to mail a check. 

https://new-england-ninety-nines-spring-section-meeting-

2024.cheddarup.com/ 

 

Remember to reserve your room at the Doubletree in the room block 

using code "New England 99s" or "99 Women Pilots”.    

 

DoubleTree by Hilton Hartford-Bradley Airport - 860-627-5171  

or 

https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/99s-women-pilots-2024/  

(Link does not work well in Safari, so please use another browser.) 

  

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4dbaea5a9f&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4dbaea5a9f&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=ba47e18350&e=75347ca4ae


 

 
  



 

  

 

 

  

 

 
  





                                                                                                          

 

 

 


